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May 19, 2016 

Mr. Wayne Emmerson 
Regional Chair 
Regional Municipality of York 
regional.chair@york.ca 

Dear Mr. Emmerson: 

The Ministry of Energy is beginning the development of the next Long-Term Energy 
Plan. 

We expect that, similar to the 2013 Long-Term Energy Plan, this will be a highly 
collaborative process. In 2013, we held stakeholder sessions and public town halls 
in over a dozen communities across the province, considered over 1,000 formal 
submissions and received about 8,000 responses to our online survey. 

The formal consultations anticipated for later this year will include an overview of an 
electricity technical report to be prepared by the Independent Electricity System 
Operator, as well as an overview of a fuels sector technical report to be prepared by 
an expert third party. A discussion guide will be shared in advance of public 
engagement sessions. 

As in 2013, as part of the proposed process there will be the opportunity to make a 
formal submission through the Environmental Registry and the Ministry will share 
the discussion guide and information on the schedule of consultations. 



At this time, we would like to invite you to write to us with initial thoughts about the 
scope of the next Long-Term Energy Plan. Please provide your input by June 15, 
2016. 

By Mail: 
Long-Term Energy Plan 
Ministry of Energy 
4th Floor, Hearst Block 
900 Bay Street 
Toronto ON M7A 2E1 

By Email: 
L TEP@Ontario.ca 

Sincerely, 

Bob Chiarelli 
Minister 

Confidentiality: If you have received this email in error, please advise us through the Ministry of Energy website 
atwww.energy.qov.on.ca/en/contact-usJ and destroy all copies of this message. Thank you. 
Confidentialitt§ : Si vous avez re~u ce courrief par erreur, veuil/ez nous en informer par le biais du site Web du 
ministere de l'~nergie, au WWW'.enerqy.qov.on.calfr/contact-us/ etdBtruire toutes les copies du present 
message. Nous vous mmercions. 
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